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Dear Parents/Carers, 

As part of our on-going commitment to improving the Reading skills of our pupils, Year 6 are 

taking part in a reading intervention program pilot called ‘Reading Plus’. 

“Reading Plus provides an integrated reading intervention program for all learners. The 

program includes an adaptive assessment, personalized instruction and practice, and easily 

accessible resources that enable teachers to meet the needs of every student.”   

On Friday 9th February, each child will be taking home a paper copy letter which has their login 

and password details, along with instructions on how to access the program. 

We ask, as part of the children’s weekly homework, that they access reading plus at home at 

least twice per week. The more the children use the program, the more progress in reading 

they will make which in turn, will give them an excellent boost for their SATS in May. 

 
Kind regards, 
 
Mrs. P. Llanwarne 
 
Assistant Headteacher, Maths Lead and Curriculum Lead 
Hazel Grove Primary School 

 

 


